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You can cancel the records request for emails to Mr Juzon about me as I 
don't see the need to do that. I don't think I would get any real answers 
for what I'm asking as it has been proven time and again that clear 
communication is something that does not happen from the district to me. 
     Mr Juzon has made it clear that he has no intentions of reasonable 
communications with me and that even when I follow the plan and ask for 
him 
to forward emails he will not do it and I don't know if that's at your 
direction or someone else's but it is rather abusive, controlling and 
incredibly disrespectful. 
     He opened the response stating that the district isn't going to 
recognize that I deal with PTSD and anxiety specifically from having to 
deal with people like I am in the district. 
    The statement by him that I have finally shown my true colors in 
recent 
legal paperwork speaks volumes about his opinions of me even though he 
doesn't actually know me and he is referencing behavior that stems from 
his 
abusive treatment of me apparently at district direction. 
     I have been treated worse by you folks then I was prison guards in a 
maximum security prison and that speaks volumes in my opinion. 
     The amount of energy put out by myself and the district in dealing 
with an arbitrary decision that has no basis in reality is mind-blowing. 
The district has never tried to work with me, nor have they ever attempted 
to build a bridge and improved communications. That is abusive from people 
in positions of authority especially when there are apparently 90 or so 
times that I said I was willing to do anything and I got ignored and shown 
I wasn't good enough. The district has chosen to twist many things and 
then 
claim to be afraid because they refuse to recognize the ideal PTSD and 
that 
they are triggering my PTSD in a very horrific fashion. 
     Just as dealing with you does in trying to get simple answers to 
questions and being forced to use public records request to do so. 
     Believe it or not I don't enjoy having to go through all of this and 
truly wish I did not have to but when Mr Juzon closet theology to have a 
discussion based on scientific studies it really removes credibility for 
him giving valid answers but I am forced to keep dealing with him and no 
one will address that issue. How am I supposed to believe anything he has 
to say when he doesn't know the difference between science and religion 
and 
then tells me the district refuses to discuss it with me when it's 
actually 
a part of district policy to openly and politely discuss things with me? 
     The recent records request showing that there were no complaints 
against me in email or in writing at all speaks volumes about district 



staff not putting things in email anymore because it's known I will do a 
public records request. 
     But I am happy that I can show that there are no documented concerns 
of fear by anyone in district records against me even though the district 
claims that people have said they're afraid of me in the very letter you 
sent for this communication plan. 
      So on that note since this communication plan says I have made 
people 
feel intimidated I would like any documented occurrences of any staff 
saying they feel intimidated by me under a records request please. 
     I think it's going to be the same answer and that there are no 
records 
of anyone doing that which means it's not true. 
     One more thing that would like to do a records request on is the 
district's response to each and every time I stated I had fear of coming 
onto district property because of the treatment I was receiving.  There 
were many of these statements made by me in 2017 and 2018 that the 
district 
openly ignored and disregarded so I want to make sure that I didn't miss 
anything so please give me the formal response from the district for each 
of the times I stated I had a fear for my daughter's safety or my safety. 
    It's funny I have documented proof that I told the district I was 
afraid repeatedly and I know what the responses were but I would like the 
official response from the district of me saying I had fear going and 
talking in person to principal Stewart or to superintendent McDuffy or 
anyone else. 
    I'm also going to ask since the recent restraining orders were placed 
against me prohibit me from communicating with principal Stewart and I'm 
also prohibited from communicating with the new superintendent it seems 
this communication plan is no longer appropriate or valid and I would like 
a response to being told I'm supposed to break the law because that's what 
the district is now doing by telling me I have to follow this 
communication 
plan. 
     I'm just curious if anyone wants to answer the question how I can 
express fear of the district and have to live with it for 5 years with no 
responses to alleviate it and the district has no documentation of anyone 
being afraid of me but they make the claims in writing and yet no one 
wants 
to have meaningful communication to bring the situation to an end as I 
have 
repeatedly begged for? Is there anyone who's willing to answer why the 
district won't help me end this in the appropriate manner of getting my 
daughter away from this school district? I think that shows the bias that 
the school district has against me completely and that the school district 
is in fact helping my ex. Otherwise why wouldn't there be a letter written 
stating they refuse to work with me? 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Dwayne Dodgen 
 
On Fri, Oct 1, 2021, 3:34 PM Manuel Juzon <juzonm@edmonds.wednet.edu> 
wrote: 



 
> Please see attached letter sent on behalf of Lydia Sellie, Public 
Records 
> Officer. 
> 
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<div dir=3D"auto">You can cancel the records request for emails to Mr 
Juzon= 
 about me as I don&#39;t see the need to do that. I don&#39;t think I 
would= 
 get any real answers for what I&#39;m asking as it has been proven time 
an= 
d again that clear communication is something that does not happen from 
the= 
 district to me.<div dir=3D"auto">=C2=A0 =C2=A0 =C2=A0Mr Juzon has made it 
= 
clear that he has no intentions of reasonable communications with me and 
th= 
at even when I follow the plan and ask for him to forward emails he will 
no= 
t do it and I don&#39;t know if that&#39;s at your direction or someone 
els= 
e&#39;s but it is rather abusive, controlling and incredibly 
disrespectful.= 
</div><div dir=3D"auto">=C2=A0 =C2=A0 =C2=A0He opened the response stating 
= 
that the district isn&#39;t going to recognize that I deal with PTSD and 
an= 
xiety specifically from having to deal with people like I am in the 
distric= 
t.=C2=A0=C2=A0</div><div dir=3D"auto">=C2=A0 =C2=A0 The statement by him 
th= 
at I have finally shown my true colors in recent legal paperwork speaks 
vol= 
umes about his opinions of me even though he doesn&#39;t actually know me 
a= 
nd he is referencing behavior that stems from his abusive treatment of me 
a= 
pparently at district direction.</div><div dir=3D"auto">=C2=A0 =C2=A0 =C2= 
=A0I have been treated worse by you folks then I was prison guards in a 
max= 
imum security prison and that speaks volumes in my opinion.</div><div dir= 
=3D"auto">=C2=A0 =C2=A0 =C2=A0The amount of energy put out by myself and 
th= 
e district in dealing with an arbitrary decision that has no basis in 
reali= 
ty is mind-blowing. The district has never tried to work with me, nor have 
= 
they ever attempted to build a bridge and improved communications. That is 
= 



abusive from people in positions of authority especially when there are 
app= 
arently 90 or so times that I said I was willing to do anything and I got 
i= 
gnored and shown I wasn&#39;t good enough. The district has chosen to 
twist= 
 many things and then claim to be afraid because they refuse to recognize 
t= 
he ideal PTSD and that they are triggering my PTSD in a very horrific 
fashi= 
on.</div><div dir=3D"auto">=C2=A0 =C2=A0 =C2=A0Just as dealing with you 
doe= 
s in trying to get simple answers to questions and being forced to use 
publ= 
ic records request to do so.</div><div dir=3D"auto">=C2=A0 =C2=A0 
=C2=A0Bel= 
ieve it or not I don&#39;t enjoy having to go through all of this and 
truly= 
 wish I did not have to but when Mr Juzon closet theology to have a 
discuss= 
ion based on scientific studies it really removes credibility for him 
givin= 
g valid answers but I am forced to keep dealing with him and no one will 
ad= 
dress that issue. How am I supposed to believe anything he has to say when 
= 
he doesn&#39;t know the difference between science and religion and then 
te= 
lls me the district refuses to discuss it with me when it&#39;s actually a 
= 
part of district policy to openly and politely discuss things with 
me?</div= 
><div dir=3D"auto">=C2=A0 =C2=A0 =C2=A0The recent records request showing 
t= 
hat there were no complaints against me in email or in writing at all 
speak= 
s volumes about district staff not putting things in email anymore because 
= 
it&#39;s known I will do a public records request.</div><div 
dir=3D"auto">= 
=C2=A0 =C2=A0 =C2=A0But I am happy that I can show that there are no 
docume= 
nted concerns of fear by anyone in district records against me even though 
= 
the district claims that people have said they&#39;re afraid of me in the 
v= 
ery letter you sent for this communication plan.</div><div 
dir=3D"auto">=C2= 
=A0 =C2=A0 =C2=A0 So on that note since this communication plan says I 
have= 
 made people feel intimidated I would like any documented occurrences of 
an= 
y staff saying they feel intimidated by me under a records request 
please.<= 



/div><div dir=3D"auto">=C2=A0 =C2=A0 =C2=A0I think it&#39;s going to be 
the= 
 same answer and that there are no records of anyone doing that which 
means= 
 it&#39;s not true.=C2=A0=C2=A0</div><div dir=3D"auto">=C2=A0 =C2=A0 
=C2=A0= 
One more thing that would like to do a records request on is the 
district&#= 
39;s response to each and every time I stated I had fear of coming onto 
dis= 
trict property because of the treatment I was receiving.=C2=A0 There were 
m= 
any of these statements made by me in 2017 and 2018 that the district 
openl= 
y ignored and disregarded so I want to make sure that I didn&#39;t miss 
any= 
thing so please give me the formal response from the district for each of 
t= 
he times I stated I had a fear for my daughter&#39;s safety or my 
safety.</= 
div><div dir=3D"auto">=C2=A0 =C2=A0 It&#39;s funny I have documented proof 
= 
that I told the district I was afraid repeatedly and I know what the 
respon= 
ses were but I would like the official response from the district of me 
say= 
ing I had fear going and talking in person to principal Stewart or to 
super= 
intendent McDuffy or anyone else.</div><div dir=3D"auto">=C2=A0 =C2=A0 
I&#3= 
9;m also going to ask since the recent restraining orders were placed 
again= 
st me prohibit me from communicating with principal Stewart and I&#39;m 
als= 
o prohibited from communicating with the new superintendent it seems this 
c= 
ommunication plan is no longer appropriate or valid and I would like a 
resp= 
onse to being told I&#39;m supposed to break the law because that&#39;s 
wha= 
t the district is now doing by telling me I have to follow this 
communicati= 
on plan.</div><div dir=3D"auto">=C2=A0 =C2=A0 =C2=A0I&#39;m just curious 
if= 
 anyone wants to answer the question how I can express fear of the 
district= 
 and have to live with it for 5 years with no responses to alleviate it 
and= 
 the district has no documentation of anyone being afraid of me but they 
ma= 
ke the claims in writing and yet no one wants to have meaningful 
communicat= 
ion to bring the situation to an end as I have repeatedly begged for? Is 
th= 



ere anyone who&#39;s willing to answer why the district won&#39;t help me 
e= 
nd this in the appropriate manner of getting my daughter away from this 
sch= 
ool district? I think that shows the bias that the school district has 
agai= 
nst me completely and that the school district is in fact helping my ex. 
Ot= 
herwise why wouldn&#39;t there be a letter written stating they refuse to 
w= 
ork with me?</div><div dir=3D"auto"><br></div><div 
dir=3D"auto">Respectfull= 
y,</div><div dir=3D"auto"><br></div><div dir=3D"auto">Dwayne 
Dodgen</div></= 
div><br><div class=3D"gmail_quote"><div dir=3D"ltr" 
class=3D"gmail_attr">On= 
 Fri, Oct 1, 2021, 3:34 PM Manuel Juzon &lt;<a 
href=3D"mailto:juzonm@edmond= 
s.wednet.edu">juzonm@edmonds.wednet.edu</a>&gt; 
wrote:<br></div><blockquote= 
 class=3D"gmail_quote" style=3D"margin:0 0 0 .8ex;border-left:1px #ccc 
soli= 
d;padding-left:1ex"><div dir=3D"ltr"><p class=3D"MsoNormal" 
style=3D"margin= 
:0in 0in 0.0001pt;font-size:12pt;font-family:&quot;Times New 
Roman&quot;,se= 
rif"><span style=3D"background-image:initial;background-
position:initial;ba= 
ckground-size:initial;background-repeat:initial;background-
origin:initial;b= 
ackground-clip:initial">Please see 
attached letter sent on behalf of Lydia Sellie, Public Records 
Officer.</sp= 
an></p></div> 
</blockquote></div> 
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